
 
 
 

Photography and Filming 
 
Purpose 
Safari Badminton will occasionally capture pictures and film of participants for the purpose of player 

development of Club promotion. 

 

Statement of Use 
Images captured may be used in any promotional media used by Safari Badminton including but not 

limited to, newsletters, posters, social media (i.e. Facebook) and the Safari Badminton website. They 

may also be circulated to the media for wider promotion of Safari Badminton. Photographs and video 

taken at any Safari Badminton delivered session may be kept on file indefinitely for future use. Safari 

Badminton will only use images for similar purposes for which they were originally captured. 

 

Any individuals not wishing for their photograph to be taken or for their inclusion in a session captured 

on video should let themselves be known to Steve Farey, Safari Badminton Head Coach or any other 

coach leading an activity at the beginning of a session. 

 
 
 


